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Dear Parent/Carer

As we come to the end of another half-term I would like to thank you for your continued support. This half-term in school has been busy but it has also provided many opportunities for our students.

A number of trips and visits have taken place linked to our new curriculum including:

English Department		An Inspector Calls - Hanley
Rewards Trip			Alton Towers (rearranged from the Summer Term)
Geography Field Trip	Rhyl
English Department		Blood Brothers - Hanley
History Department		Sick to Death Museum – Chester

These visits enrich the teaching and enhance our students experience.

There has also been a number of Sporting and Musical activities including:

New South Cheshire	Year 7,8,9,11 away to St Thomas More (STM)
School Football League	Year 7,8,9 away to Sir William Stanier
				Year 7,8,9,10 at home to The Oaks

Girls Football			Year 7,8 against The Oaks 

Girls Netball			Year 7 home to Shavington/ away to Malbank/ home to STM

Primary School Hockey	Nine teams with fourteen Ruskin Sports Leaders officiating 

Music Department		Sing Fest – Pebble Brook

Alongside the visits we have had external workshops focusing on:

Dance
Mental Health and Wellbeing
Higher Horizons
`Bronnie’ – focusing on Resilience, Tolerance, Mental Health and Body Image
Creative Media
					cont…










Year 11 students have also just commenced their first set of mock examinations and other year groups have paused and reviewed their work to date to allow teachers to look at gaps in knowledge so that teaching is directed accordingly.

Please ensure that uniform is correct after half-term alongside hairstyles being in line with school policy.

I wish you all a restful half-term break and look forward to another positive half-term as we head toward the Christmas holiday.

School reopens on Tuesday 1st November as Monday 31st October is an INSET day.

Please contact us on 01270 560514 or by email: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk if you have any concerns or would like to discuss anything.

Best wishes.

Yours sincerely
[image: ]

D Postlethwaite
Headteacher
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk
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